
Hello firstname! 

This newsletter is a brief one, as we'd just like to call your attention to a few upcoming
events and meetings.

Before we get into that, there are two important notes we'd like to share:

One, we're happy to let you know that Peninsula Streams Society has recently undergone
something of a name change - our legal name will remain Peninsula Streams Society, but
we will be "doing business as" (dba) Peninsula Streams & Shorelines. This longer name
better reflects the breadth of our activities, which is useful when communicating to the
general public and to funders. 

And second, did you know that Sunday May 15th marks Peninsula Streams Society's 20th
Anniversary of Incorporation! We'll have lots more to say on that at our upcoming AGM,
and are planning a celebration for later this summer/fall, to honor the people and groups
that have helped us get this far. 

In gratitude for your support,

~The Peninsula Streams & Shorelines Team

PSS Events

The Peninsula Streams Society Annual General Meeting will be held on



Saturday May 28th from 1-3 PM PST.

The notification and invitation will be sent by email to members tomorrow.

If you have not yet renewed your membership and would like to attend the AGM,
you must purchase or renew your membership by the end of the day today,
Thursday 12th. Click here to purchase a membership online today!

The AGM will be a hybrid in-person/virtual meeting. The in-person location will
be Howard Johnson's in Royal Oak (limited seating). More details will be included
in tomorrow's invitation.

Peninsula Streams' staff will hold our ~quarterly Staff Presentation to Members
next week via Zoom on Wednesday May 18th from 7-8:30 PM PST.

This is an opportunity for members to get updated on the progress of our projects
and programs over the past year. This event will be held virtually over Zoom, and
instructions for joining the Zoom meeting will be emailed to members early next
week.

Other Organization's Events

To celebrate World Environment Day, the Rotary Club of Sidney by the Sea is
facilitating, with the help of the Saanich Peninsula Environmental Coalition and
many generous sponsors, the “Living Sustainably to Save our Environment “ event
at the Mary Winspear Centre on Sunday June 5th, from 8:30 am - 4:30 PM.

Guests will have opportunities to:

- hear from people who are dedicated to creating a better future for our beautiful
area
- learn what opportunities we all have to make a real, positive difference right now
- browse the many information booths
- have one-on-one discussions with representatives from non-profits and
entrepreneurs about their environmentally sustainable initiatives, products and
services

We are certain you will leave inspired to implement something that applies to your
lifestyle or business.

https://peninsulastreams.ca/join-us/become-a-member/


For more information and to purchase tickets, visit:
https://rotarybythesea.org/environment-day/

Our mailing address is:
9860 West Saanich Road, North Saanich BC, V8L 4B2

https://rotarybythesea.org/environment-day/
https://www.facebook.com/Peninsula.Streams.Society
https://twitter.com/penstreams?lang=en
https://peninsulastreams.ca/
https://www.instagram.com/peninsulastreams/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/user/PeninsulaStreams
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